



Elaine Phillips KS2 Manager and Teacher of KS2 01691 626511

Email: elaine.phillips@ellesmere.com

17th February 2023

Dear Parent,

On Thursday March 2<sup>nd</sup> we will be celebrating World Book Day by giving our Key Stage Two pupils the opportunity to dress up as a book character. I have attached some guidance/ideas for costumes. We will have an assembly that morning and prizes will be awarded for all those pupils who participate. The pupils who dress-up will not need their School uniform that day as they will stay in costume for the morning session. They will have their usual Thursday afternoon games session and will travel home in games kit.

As part of our Academic Enrichment programme, Mrs Rogers is launching a weekly lunchtime library session with staff reading their favourite books to our Key Stage Two pupils. Following on from this, we have virtual author visits planned for Year 6 with Lesley Parr in March and next term for Ash, Oak and Elm classes with Catherine Cooper.

Next term, the Scholastic Book Fair will be returning to School and there will be more details nearer the time of how the pupils can purchase books.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286